
Register at: https://bit.ly/3z0Qp2j  
Contact vhuff@sco.ca.gov or your Chamber of Commerce representative for more information.  

Reporting Unclaimed Property:  

What Businesses Need to Know 

A Free Webinar with the State Controller’s Office 

August 24, 2022, 10 a.m.—11 a.m. 

Discover how reporting unclaimed property can benefit your 

business and your community! This free webinar is hosted  

by the State Controller’s Office in partnership with the  

Pasadena Chamber of Commerce exclusively for members.  

https://bit.ly/3z0Qp2j
mailto:vhuff@sco.ca.gov
https://sco.ca.gov/upd_rptg.html
https://www.pasadena-chamber.org/

